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Just a note to say Thank you for your 

contribution to the 2025 Ling Fling, with a 

change in the date we were worried that it 

would not be well attended but over 200 

people dug into their pockets allowing us to 

donate $3,376.60 to the hatchery. 

Allowing us to use the Transfer station was 

great to keep everyone out of the wind that 

day and the monetary donation was truly 

appreciated! 

 
 

Thank you!!! 

 

Penny St. Germain 

Fling Organizer 


